
 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
601 E. 12th St., Room 355 
Kansas City, Missouri 64106 
 

Medicaid and CHIP Operations Group 

 
May 18, 2022 
 
Drew Snyder, Executive Director  
Division of Medicaid, Mississippi Department of Human Services  
550 High Street, Suite 1000  
Walters Sillers Building  
Jackson, MS 39201-1325 
 
Dear Mr. Snyder: 
 
The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) completed review of Mississippi’s 
Coordinated Access Network (MSCAN) contract actions submitted on March 26, 2021 that 
has the effective dates of July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2022.    

 
We conducted our review of this contract action according to statutory requirements of Title XIX 
of the Social Security Act and implementing Federal regulations.  This letter is to inform you 
that the managed care plan contract actions listed in the table below are approved:   
 

Contract Name/Contractor Contract Action Effective period 

Magnolia Health Plan, Inc.  Amendment 10 07/01/2017–06/30/2022 

Molina Healthcare of Mississippi, Inc. Amendment 10 07/01/2171–06/30/2022 

United HealthCare of Mississippi, Inc. Amendment 10 07/01/2017–06/30/2022 

 
CMS approval pertains to the contract action(s) identified in this letter and does not apply to 
other contract actions currently under CMS review or not yet submitted to CMS.  This letter 
confirms state compliance with provisions of the May 6, 2016 managed care final rule only to 
the extent that final rule provisions are specifically articulated in the contract actions identified in 
this letter.  
 
The risk-sharing mechanism(s) implemented by this contract action is approved based on CMS’ 
time-limited approval of the state’s Managed Care Risk Mitigation COVID-19 Public Health 
Emergency (PHE) section 1115 demonstration, which was issued on January 18, 2022. 
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If you have questions regarding this letter, please contact Shambrekia Wise at 
Shambrekia.Wise@cms.hhs.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
        

Bill Brooks, Director  
Division of Managed Care Operations  
 
 

cc: Keith Heartsill, MS     
Margaret Wilson, MS 

 
 


